
1st of March 2024 

Crew Food  

As you know, the crew food tasting for the summer season took place on 28th February. The 
date when the new meals will be introduced will be the 1st of June.  

There are quite a few changes, for example, lactose free milk and almond milk will be 
introduced for the morning rotations, and lactose free milk along with gazpacho and 
salmorejo for the afternoons.  

Another thing that has been added is there will be two sets of oil and vinegar in each box and 
oil with tomato is being introduced.  

Vegan and vegetarian options have also been increased so that there is a minimum of two 
options per rotation.  

Another big change is that the company has unilaterally decided to remove any food 
containing nuts from the entire network.  

Overall we think the change is a positive one with the refresh of almost all hot meals and fresh 
produce.  

If you still have more changes in mind that you would like to see for the winter season, do not 
hesitate to let us know. 

PMI Medical Centre  

For EASA medicals and renewals, the TecSalud Centre in Palma can be found at: 

Carrer de Manuel Azaña, 3 
07006 Palma, Illes Balears.  
Tel +34 971751414 

Transfer Opportunity - GVA  

Yesterday, the company announced an opportunity for a limited number of transfers to 
Geneva starting 1st May.  
For all the details, see the article in yesterday’s email from Internal Communications.  

BCN Headcount  

Once the NAP and GVA transfers are finalised, the company will present us with the revised 
BCN headcount. The re-introduction of the 4th aircraft between April and May will also have 
some impact on the requirement going into summer.  
The company claim this will stabilise the over-crewing situation we have seen this winter.  
We’ll know more when we see the forecast and address any concerns if we foresee continuing 
problems with the headcount.


